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Dear Friends,

Welcome to the vibrant and resilient land of Israel! On behalf of all our co-sponsors and
the citizens of this remarkable nation, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your
presence at AMPLIFY, a conference that holds immense significance for us all.

In the aftermath of the conflict that began on October 7, 2023, Israel is not just
recovering; it is rising anew as a beacon of investment and innovation. Your attendance
here is more than a professional engagement; it is a powerful testament to your
support for Israel's rebuilding journey. We do not take this support lightly—it is deeply
appreciated and cherished.

As you consider investing in Israel, we understand the complexities that come with
such decisions. As fiduciaries, you face the challenge of strategically planning
investments that align with your institution's broader portfolio goals. At Bernstein, as co-
fiduciaries, we are dedicated to guiding you through these intricacies with our
sophisticated planning tools. We will also be introducing a new Israel-focused Fund of
Venture Capital Funds, in collaboration with one of Israel's most esteemed Fund of
Fund Managers, offering a diversified investment solution for accessing Israel's
innovation engine. We are excited to share more about this soon.

Our commitment to Israel is deeply rooted in a legacy of support and belief in its
boundless potential. Our founder, Sanford (Zalman) Bernstein, exemplified this
dedication by investing over $1 billion in Israeli non-profits through The Avi Chai
Foundation. This enduring spirit of commitment continues to inspire and propel us
forward.

In 2016, we established a permanent office in Tel Aviv, serving the investment strategy
and management needs of private clients, endowments, foundations, and institutions.
We are proud to be among the few global firms with such a presence.

Our firm —both here and in the US - is here to support you with strategic asset
allocation planning and/or exploring our suite of investment solutions, including the
upcoming Bernstein Israel Partners fund.

May this conference and your journey through Israel be both productive and

profoundly meaningful. | am looking forward to meeting you in person and exploring
ways we can work together to help build the future that Israel and its citizens deserve.

With warm regards,

Yigal Marcus
Principal; Director-Israel (Private Wealth Management)

E: yigal.marcus@Bernstein.com | M: +972 58-426-7722 | O: +972 3-555-3300 / +1 212-823-3617













































































































































